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Term Dates 

Return Tuesday 5th September 2023  

Half term 23rd October 2023 

Last day of term Thursday 14th        
December  

Christmas event Friday 
15th December  

Lunch boxes  

No nuts, nut 

products or food 

that contains nuts 

please. Including 

Nutella! 

July 2023 

If you have any concerns about a 
child, please contact First 
response on First Response 
Team Contact Details 

Telephone: – 01296 383962 
between 9am-5pm Monday to 
Friday. 

If you need an urgent response 
outside of these hours, contact the 
Emergency Duty Team (EDT) on 
0800 999 7677. 

Email: secure-
cypfirstresponse@buckinghamhire.
gov.uk 

Marsh Gibbon Preschool  

Bags, toys, Jewellery 

Please can we keep all toys, children's 

hand bags and jewellery at home. 

End of term reports and Tapestry  

Those that are leaving for primary 
school will have an end of term report 

that will be uploaded to Tapestry, it will 
also sent to your child’s class teacher.  

If your child is staying with us you will 
receive an overall end of term report - 

like  the ones you get at the end of 
each term. This will be loaded to       

Tapestry.  

If you would like to discuss any aspect 
of your child's development with their 

Key Worker ,please let me know and we 
can arrange a meeting.  

FOLLOW US !  

https://www.facebook.com/

Marshgibbonpreschool 

Sports day  

Arrive at 9.30am -drop children to the hall—parents 

go to All weather pitch 

Sports day starts at 9.45am -over on the All weather 

pitch  

Approx.10.15 am -return to hall with your child for 

leavers ceremony. 

10.30am onwards- leavers party and final farewell 

with stalls, bouncy castle, face painting and ice 

cream van.  

Please name all water 

bottles as they have  

access to these 

throughout the day. 

 Please can you make 

sure that the bottle 

only contains water 

and not juice.   

 

  

Donations of compost .We have 

acquired a large planter and we 

require some compost to fill it. If 

you are able to donate a bag , 

we would really appreciate it. 

Coats and bags  

Please take home 

all coats and bags 

at the end of term. 

We will be sorting 

out all coats and 

bags. Pease don’t 

leave anything    

behind.  
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